


GLENDALE RIVERHILLS 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Glendale River Hills School District Board of 
Education on this date October 4, 2023, affinns its commitment to lead efforts to advance a culture of 
equity and justice and be a safe space for all. 

In order to foster equitable learning for students regardless of sexual orientation, gender identity or 
expression, disability, culture, religion, national origin, race, or ethnicity, we adopt the following 
government speech: 

"All are welcome here." 

We authorize the Superintendent to promote this government speech across the District and to approve 
additional messaging, signage, and visuals that are consistent with this government speech and further the 
objectives of this Resolution. 

1) We believe Glendale River Hills students, families and staff matter. We believe Black lives
matter. We believe Indigenous lives matter. We believe the lives of People of Color matter.

2) We believe that one's gender and sexuality are important parts of one's identity which deserve to
be genuinely accepted and valued.

3) 
, 
We believe that neurodiversity and different abilities are community assets and deserve to be
genuinely accepted and valued.

4) We believe that speaking a language other than English is an asset.

5) We commit to fostering a school environment that promotes respect for and curiosity about all
cultures, experiences, abilities, and differences, and that affinns the equal humanity of all our
students, staff members, families, and community members.

This resolution/proclamation shall be effective immediately and shall be communicated widely within the 
school district and to all stakeholders and the community. 

Approved and adopted this date, October 4, 2023, by the GI . 




